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           June 5, 2014 

Mr. Olivier Masson 

C&K Components 

2 rue Berthollet 

39100 Dole – France 

 

Dear Mr. Masson: 

 

Re:  Notification of Qualification, MIL-DTL-24308; Preparing Activity: DLA-CC;  

FSC 5935; Letter No. VQP-14-028129; Control No. 043122 

 

 This office has received your M24308 Test Report concerning the qualification test results 

for M24308/5, /6, /7, /8, /23, and /24.  After review, your test report was found to meet the 

requirements of the subject military specification.  Therefore, C&K Components will be added 

as a manufacturer under Qualified Products List (QPL) 24308 as follows: 

 

 

Manufacturer:  C&K Components SAS  (CAGE Code:  F3132) 

Location:  2 rue Berthollet, 39100 Dole, France 

 

Assembly Plants: 

1.   C&K Components SAS, 2 rue Berthollet, 39100 Dole, France 

 

 

The first revision of QPL-24308 will reflect the following part number additions: 

 

Government 

Designation 

Manufacturer's 

Designation or Type 

Number 

Test or 

Qualification 

Reference 

Supplier's Name 

M24308/5 115372-20( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

M24308/6 115372-16( ), -17( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

M24308/7 115372-20( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

M24308/8 153721-16( ), -17( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

M24308/23 115372-21( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

M24308/24 115372-21( ) 24308-3535-12 C&K Components 

 

 C&K Components’ reporting period will be April 1 through March 31.  Group A Lot 

Acceptance reports are due every year and Group B every 3 years.  C&K Components’ first 

group A and B reports will cover from the date of this letter through the end of the appropriate 



 

one and three-year reporting period.  All reports shall be submitted to the Qualifying Activity 

within 30 days after the end of the each reporting period.  Failure to report shall be reason for 

removal from the applicable Qualified Products List.  

  

 If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Eddie Shen by email at 

vqp.es@dla.mil. 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

 

   /SIGNED/ 

 

 JOSEPH GEMPERLINE 

 Chief 

 Sourcing and Qualifications Division 

 




